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EIETETH Exciting News: Ealing Primary Care Team Shortlisted for Public Health &
Prevention Award
Sent on behalf of Vasu Siva, NWL Primary Care Clinical Lead for Green Agenda

Dear Colleagues,

1:am thrilled to share some exciting news with you alll Ealing Primary Care Team has been shortisted for the.
prestigious Public Health & Prevention Award at the 2023 General Practice Awards. The ceremony is
scheduled to take place at the Novotel London West Hotel on Friday, 8th December 2023

You can find more information on the Awards website here: (https //generalpracticeawards.com/the-
awards/shortist-2023).

1 want to extend my heartfelt congratulations to each and every one of you who contributed to this
remarkable achievement. Together, we have made significant strides in reducing our carbon emissions and
transforming our practices into eco-friendly healthcare hubs. In the 2022/23 period, a total of 64 GP.
practices across Ealing Borough embraced the ES Green Initiative, and this collective success is truly
commendable.

Our joumey towards sustainability not only benefits the environment but also has a positive impact on staff
morale, reduces GP workioad, and enhances our financial stabilty. Moreover. it has encouraged positive
behavioural changes in our patient population

As we celebrate our accomplishments, | want to emphasise the importance of continued collaboration. Let's
work together, along with other stakeholders, including our patients, to achieve our shared goals of offering
effective and efficient patient care while safeguarding our environment. Undoubtedly, these efforts align with
the NHS' net zero ambitions.

Thank you for your dedication to our green initiative, and we look forward to our continued success on this
meaningful journey.





